
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – MAY 2024 

We hope you had a great break and are ready for an exciting term 2! 

SAVE THE DATE!! Saturday 10th August 2024 for our “Raise the Roof” Trivia Night fundraiser. 
All funds raised will go towards our new roof. We need to raise $150,000 for a new roof.  

WASHING 
HANDS – we 
ask all 
participants 
and parents to 
wash their 
hands before 
class to help 
prevent the 
spread of 
germs. 
Thankyou. 
. 
 
 

UNIFORM REMINDERS :  
No skorts or skirts. Hair MUST 
BE tied up. Jewellery and 
watches must be removed. 
This is for participant and 
coach safety.  
 

REGISTRATIONS REMINDER – when it is time to re-enrol for the following term, priority is 
given to the current participants in that class. A 2-3 week block is allocated for this to happen. 
During this time, no one can book into a class in which they not currently registered. You will be 
informed by email as to the dates for this priority period. If you wish to change days, you must 
wait until this period of time is over before you can make the change. Priority is given to those 
on waitlists. At the end of the year, all classes are cleared and we start afresh. 

WORKING BEE  : Saturday 6th July and Sunday 7th July 
(first weekend of holidays) We need to check the sprung 
floor which involves removing all the mats and board to 
check foam support.  

  

PHOTOGRAPHY – is not allowed in any 
class at any time unless authorised by the 
head coach.  This is in line with club and 
industry policy and helps us meet 
requirements as set by the Office of the 
Children’s Guardian. 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS  :  
SOCK CHALLENGE WEEK 4 – bring a pair of socks to use. $2 registration to be eligible for a 
range of prizes including some special socks.    
WINTER CLOTHES SALE TABLE – WEEKS 5 AND 6 – bring along any unwanted winter 
clothes to sell. Please see the sign in the foyer for more detail. 
 

SALE TABLE 
 Donations of books, toys and 
smaller items are welcome for 
our sale table. Thankyou. 

BABYGYM – did you 
know we have a 
class for the babies 
on Wednesdays. 
Please tell your 
friends and see our 
website for details. 

CLUB COMPETITION – Sunday 16th June – watch for an email with 
details. Competitions are fun events with a section for everyone. 
They also provide an opportunity to check your progress in learning 
skills. Grandparents and other family members are welcome to come 
and watch but photography is not allowed. We try to run a BBQ if we 
have volunteer helpers. If you can help with the BBQ please email 
us at info@sbagc.com.au.  
 

ANZAC DAY – thanks to our awesome team of Mel, Dianyba, Tilly and Eloise 
who laid the wreath at the recent Anzac Day. We have been participating in 
the Anzac Day ceremony for over 30 years. We no longer march due to the 
difficulty in getting numbers, however, we continue to lay a wreath every year. 
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